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August 31, 2017

Dear Ms. Tonya Kennon:

Your library has been selected to participate in “Maximizing Learning Spaces or How to
MacGyver Your Library” project.

Lena Pham is the grant monitor, and she and Project Manager Brett Lear will be
assisting you throughout the year to assure a successful project. You will be paired with
a professional design consultant to develop a plan that will make the most of the space
you've selected to be reimagined. In addition, your library will receive $5,000 to go
toward the purchase of movable furniture or materials that will support and enhance
your new design.

The California State Library is very happy to partner with the Southern California Library
Cooperative to offer this exciting new grant, and we look forward to seeing your
progress, from beginning to completion, on a specially designated Facebook page!

Best wishes for a successful project!

Respectfully yours,

Wendy Hopkins

Library Development Services Bureau Chief
900 N Street, 4" Floor

Sacramento, CA 95814



